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Annual State of  the Business 
As you know, we shuttered our daily operations of  producing and delivering sand and 

gravel as of  October 31,2022.  We are still currently looking for other companies to either 

contract to buy our existing stockpiles of  materials or to lease the pit for their own operation of  

processing sand and gravel.  We have not reclaimed any opened land for this reason as there are 

many tons of  sellable materials to be mined.  Last year we installed cellular video cameras at our 

gates and throughout our pit.  We installed more NO Trespassing signs surrounding our property. 

Additionally, our inspection contact information is no longer correct.  Chris Roeder is no 

longer a valid contact.  My contact information as permit contact is still good.  I look forward to 

meeting with Dustin Czapla sometime this summer for inspection of  the pit. 
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